CANADIAN FOOD BULLETIN

FOOD SAVING CONTINUES AT RIDEAU HALL.

Below is-an extract from a letter sent by Her Excellency the Duchess of Devon-
shire to the Chairman of the Food Board e

“I am much interested to hear of your efforts to encourage the use of codfish
from the wonderful Canadian fisheries as a means of increasing the rood supplies of
the world.

“ The Duke and I fully realize the necessity for continued effort in food conser-
vation, in order that the starving people of the devastated countries of Europe may
be fed. :

““ We can all help to attain this end by making the fullest possible use.of the
natural resources of this countny. We shall go on using large quantities of fish and
vegetables at Government House as long as it may be considered advisable to do i
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